
 

 

 

Lesley Griffiths AM 

Cabinet Secretary for Environment and Rural Affairs 
Welsh Government 

10 May 2017 

 

 

Dear Cabinet Secretary, 

Natural Resources Plan 

Under the Environment (Wales) Act 2016 the Welsh Government has a 

commitment to publish a Natural Resources Policy by 31 March 2017.  The 

Committee has identified post-legislative scrutiny of the Environment (Wales) Act 

2016 as a priority.  To inform our work programme I would be grateful if you 

could let me know when you intend to publish the Natural Resource Policy.  We 

look forward to having sight of it.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Marc Wyn Jones 

Clerk 

On behalf of the Climate Change, Environment and Rural Affairs Committee 


